
 

The Board of Directors of the Competitive Enterprise Institute 

Cordially Invites You to Participate in its Annual Dinner and Reception 

 
To Be Hosted at the JW Marriott in Washington DC, on June 2nd, 2016. 

 
Please join the Competitive Enterprise Institute for its annual dinner and celebration! The CEI 

dinner has become one of the premier events in Washington, DC. In 2015, more than 800 

people and 60 sponsors came together to support CEI's efforts and make it our most 

successful dinner ever. 

 
We hope that you will be part of that success in 2016! 



 


